
Election of the Committee at the AGM. 
 
The club committee is elected annually at the AGM which takes place in the month of 
June each year.  
 
Any existing committee members wishing to re-stand for the forthcoming year need to 
be re-elected at the AGM. 
 
In order to apply for a committee position, a member must be nominated by a fellow 
member and make their wishes known to either the Chair Person, Vice Chair or Club 
Secretary at least 7 days prior to the AGM. At the AGM a second nomination will be 
requested/required for each role, this will be requested at the meeting and names are 
not required in advance. 
 
If there is more than one nomination for a particular role, then a vote will be taken at the 
AGM. To be elected into the role a member must receive more than 50% of the votes. 
Only attendees at the meeting are able to vote. The nominees may provide a written 
supplement to their application of not more than 500 word to be read out at the AGM. 
 
If there are more than 2 candidates for a role and one does not attain 50% then the two 
with the most votes will go into a final vote. The one attaining more than 50% will be 
elected. In the occurrence of a tie a second vote will be requested. 
 
If more than one member applies for a role the Chair Person will let each applicant 
know prior to the AGM that they are not the only nominee and that a vote will be 
required. 
 
 
Details of the committee roles can be found on our website. 


